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Crews working for the Seattle Department of 
Transportation (SDOT) will make pavement repairs 
on 17th Avenue SW south of Myrtle Street as early 
as Monday, March 7 from 7:30 AM to 5 PM.

Crews will demolish a 10-foot section of the 
roadway and repair the area in the same day. This 
repair work will include asphalt pouring, during 
which time vehicles will not be permitted to travel 
through the work area. The asphalt cures in about   
3 hours after pouring, at which time vehicles may 
resume normal travel through the area. 

Prior to the start of asphalt pouring, you are advised 
to park on streets north of the work zone so that you 
are able to travel freely around the area during 
work hours. Local access will be maintained at all 
times except for during the asphalt pour time. 

This work is weather dependent and subject to 
delays.

 

 

 

Project Information
This work is  part of the Delridge-Highland Park 
Neighborhood Greenway Project that will connect 
White Center to the West Seattle Bridge Trail. The 
greenway will run north-south, generally along 17th 
Ave SW in the south and 21st Ave SW in the north.

Greenways are residential streets made safer and 
more comfortable for people of all ages and abilities 
to walk and ride bikes.  

      WHAT TO EXPECT 
DURING CONSTRUCTION
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Weekday work hours of 7:30 AM to 5 PM
Parking restrictions
Limited roadway access
Moderate construction noise, dust and vibrations
Pedestrian and bike detours around the work zone
Local access will be maintained when possible
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Property lines are 
used to better 
indicate where the 
roadway repair will 
be and are not 
measured to scale.


